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Report 09.12 

 

Council 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 10 February 2009 

 
Notice of motion 

Moved as a motion:  

 

That Greater Wellington Regional Council resolves by 28 February 2009 to let voters decide 
on the use of the Single Transferable Vote (STV) in elections for the Council in 2010 and 
2013. 

 
Councillor Bruce tabled the petition of Robert Ashe and 72 others asking for the Greater Wellington 
Council to conduct an electoral systems poll under section 33 of the Local Electoral Act 2001, to 
allow electors to choose between the Single Transferable Vote and First Past the Post Systems. 
 
A division was called for.   The results of the voting are as follows: 
 

Councillor         Vote 
Aitken for  
Baber  against 
Bruce for  
Buchanan  against 
Burke  against 
Donaldson for  
Greig  against 
Kirton  against 
Laidlaw  against 
Lamason for  
Wilde   against 
Wilson for  

  
The motion was LOST 5:7. 


